Notes From SBAC and Public Comment

« Overall:
. Break out cost for ES, MS, and HS in each option.
. Prioritize scope at HS (possibly make reductions)

- RE N o A D D" +  Cost for the Title IX right sizing at the HS independent of
other renovations/ additions.

. On aerial plans, revise entrance arrows color so it's not

Current ‘Option B’ ROM confused as renovation area.
COST *  Review updated information on enrollment study and determine
impact on designs.
$64.5M «  Desire for IT infrastructure analysis for addition and renovation
options

. As we move forward think about breaking out the design/
construction of different scope items to provide a design to the

{ 1] town to include in CIP or future construction projects (i.e.
master planning of scope items)

. Review AC/ heat pumps and Efficiency Maine incentives in

Current ‘Option’ C ROM each option
COST . What proportion of the students who are impacted by the work
in this project won’t see a direct benefit from the project?
$1 1 GM «  Long term strategy for buildings to be considered when

prioritizing renovation work in schools to avoid investing in
improvements in buildings that may be replaced in the future.

« OptionB:
*  Analyze adding a second floor to Café/Kitchen to address
missing spaces/ right sizing

“NEW MS” - oment
‘ «  Explore moving building to multipurpose field — neighbors have

Current 'Option E1and raised concern about current location

) g “esn . Revisit priorities for ES with staff — does E1 have the priorities
E2' ROM COST Consider "G" As correct or should some aspects of ES scope in E2 be in the new
Masterplan for E £37

$1 1 1 M '$1 35.5M . Explore electrification for Middle School

. Explore leaving admin as is and adding a small office addition
and secure entry at ES and not large addition.

. Look at potential to build in a way to leverage MS spaces to be
shared with a future ES project.
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Lisa - One of the objectives here is to see if we can incorporate collaborative and gathering hubs and maybe see how agile/flexible classrooms can it (and what this does to pricing. 
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I think another thing mentioned was something about the feasibility and rough cost for partial or full retrofit for ES and MS
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Key here is that we want to know the price here and if we can pull out as a seperate project. I think based on cost we might be able to find an alternative way to fund
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I haven't heard a lot about this but I agree with Larry that technology upgrades are a key part of a 21st century school.
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I think you nailed this -- I am looking forward to the results here -- challenge will be can you keep it in a $100 million range -- if E3 takes us too much over that amount please identify what can change. Plus if HS is out of equation how does this impact the option. My goal is to get 1 new school out of this project ,,, need to know the levers that can make this doable. 


Current Project Timeline,

FEB1 FEB 1-14 APRIL4 APRIL 4-24 JUNE 6 NOV 7
COMMUNITY COMMUNITY COMMUNITY COMMUNITY COMMUNITY ANTICIPATED
FORUM FEEDBACK FORUM FEEDBACK FORUM REFERENDUM
7 OPTIONS PERIOD 3 OPTIONS PERIOD FINAL OPTION

7 OPTIONS 3 OPTIONS

VOTE

adg ada 2ds 2d3

FEB 15 MARCH7 MARCH 21 APRIL 25 MAY 2 JUNE 20 Jg;—;fcr
SBAC VOTES SBAC MEETING SBAC MEETING SBAC VOTES SBAC MEETING SBAC MEETING SCHOOL BOARD/
3 PREFERRED PROGRESS PROGRESS 1 SUPPORTED PROGRESS PROGRESS TOWN COUNCIL
OPTIONS UPDATE ON UPDATE ON OPTION UPDATE ON UPDATE ON MEETING
DEVELOPMENT DEVELOPMENT DEVELOPMENT DEVELOPMENT PRESENTATION
OF 3 OF 3 OF 1 OF FINAL OF FINAL
2-15 feedback: Proceed with current PREFERRED PREFERRED SUPPORTED SCHEMATIC SCHEMATIC
schedule discuss process / timing for OPTIONS OPTIONS OPTION OPTION OPTION
community survey/ flyer etc.
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 Yes we agreed to stay with this timeline





